
Tri-Town  Teachers  Federal
Credit Union Welcomes Members
From  Westport  Electric  Car
Club

Tri-Town  Teachers  Credit
Union
Members of the Westport Electric Car Club are now eligible to
join the Tri-Town Teachers Federal Credit Union and receive
the full array of banking and insurance services offered at
rates generally below standard bank rates.

The  National  Credit  Union  Association  has  modified  its
regulations  to  allow  community  organizations  to  become
members. The partnership between the TTTFCU and WECC is a
particularly good fit in light of the credit union’s Go Green
Initiatives, which include the installation of solar panels on
the roof of their historic 1882 carriage house location at 61
Jessup Road in downtown Westport. In addition to generating
clean electricity for the building, they also power two Level
2 EV charging stations which are open to the public for no
charge, and which were installed courtesy of a contribution
from Karl Chevrolet.

The TTTFCU also offers discounted auto loans to purchasers of
plug-in vehicles.

To quote from the credit union:

“We hope to find other like-minded organizations whose members
are interested in maintaining the rich historic heritage of
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our area and that support green initiatives to preserve the
beauty and environmental health of our planet.”


